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Hello Parents and Carers 

Firstly we would like to welcome everyone back and what a fantastic day it was yesterday 

seeing our old and some new pupils. 

Miss Shuttleworth and all the staff would like to thank everyone for their generous gifts and 

kind words at the end of last term. They were all very much appreciated. We are very much 

looking forward to another busy and successful year.  

School dinners are remaining as the old menu and next week will be week 

2.   

Changes to the menu are Monday veggie pizza wrap, Thursday hot meat 

option is now Lasagne and the chilled option is chicken mayo wrap. 

May we also take this time to remind you that due to severe allergies that 

we are a nut free school. 

 

Please keep using the apps that we use 

throughout the School.   

 

 

Teachers use Marvellous Me throughout the day to message parents so make sure you are 

signed up. We also use Study bugs for informing the School if your child is ill and we use 

Schoolgateway, again for the sending out of letters, text messages, emails, newsletter. Dinner 

money is also paid via Gateway along with the booking and paying of Breakfast Club. 

After school clubs are restarting next week. Please find information 

and booking on the Gateway app 

 

Monday—Years 3 and 4 Gymnastics 

Tuesday—Years 5 and 6 Football 

Wednesday—Years 3 and 4 Rugby 

Thursday—years 5 and 6 Badminton 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Conner is our 

star Learner 

for having a 

super “can do” 

attitude !   

Harley is Star Learner for 

being a nice partner to his 

friend and helping him 

settle back into the new 

term. 

Wow a great start for Samiha 

in Reception—for settling in 

well and amazing tidying up 

skills. Very proud keep it up.  

Ethan is Star Learner for his 
excellent behaviour and his 
mature attitude towards 
school. Keep it up, Ethan!  

Theo is Star Learner for demonstrating 

great attitude towards the new routine 

and rules introduced on his 1st day in 

Year 1 

Emily is Star Learner for having a 

fantastic Year 3 attitude and 

applying it to everything she’s 

already done this week. 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a 

different role model 

each week using our 

beautiful new ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK 

for 6th September is: 

Mary Shelley.   

So do you know who 

Mary Shelley is ?  

Well Mary was an author 

who loved to read as a 

child. After being given a 

challenge to write a 

horror story she came up 

with an idea to write 

about a scientist who 

created a monster—

Frankenstein 

OUTSTANDING PERSON OF THE WEEK 
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It’s been a great start to the new term but a bit exhausting for some !! 

Year 5 have been drawing 

their portraits 
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Please read this information from Jim McManus  
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Information for our current Year 6 pupils 
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Information for our current Year 6 pupils 
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  
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